
 

 

Dear leaseholder, 

 

We hope this finds you and yours safe, well, and enjoying the sun that we have seen over the recent 
days!  

As you may recall from our last newsletter, if you haven’t already, please take a moment to review a 
copy of the previous newsletter, which you can find on: 

https://www.liv-group.co.uk/blockmanagement/updates/ 

We were awaiting reports from third-party vendors in order to confirm the dates of the Live 
Presentation. We are pleased to inform you that we are able to confirm the dates for the live 
sessions! We have information about these sessions along with further updates on the project 
below.  

 

When will the live Presentation and Q&A sessions take place? 

We are hosting some live presentation sessions to discuss the current progress and present some 
findings from the building façade assessments. The sessions will be held on the dates below. You will 
receive an invite to the session via this email address roughly one week before the session. 

Mackenzie House Wednesday 26th August 2020   17:30pm 
La Salle House 
 
Cartier House  Thursday 27th August 2020   17:30pm  
Clarence House  
 
During these sessions, you can expect to not only hear more about the findings so far, but also submit 
questions for our team to answer.  
 
The team hosting the session is:  
 
Neal Butterworth  Director    (Design Fire Consultants) 
Dan Dickinson  Head of Block Management  (LIV Group) 
Connor Scherer   Senior Property Manager  (LIV Group) 
 
 
What is the status of our application with the Building Safety Fund? 

The full application has now opened, and we are delighted to say we have provided the Building Safety 
Fund (BSF) with all the additional information they have requested from us at this time. The interest 
in the BSF was registered immediately during the registration period, and we have received 
acknowledgement of our interest in the fund shortly after. Since this was received we have received 
a further request of information, we can confirm that we have now collated the information required 
to provide the fund with the detailed surveyor reports they require and have sent this for review by 
the BSF Case Handlers. We encourage you to read the guidance issued by BSF on what the application 
process looks like, along with the next steps we will be following (Click Here). 

https://www.liv-group.co.uk/blockmanagement/updates/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/905637/Building_Safety_Fund_Application_Guidance_.pdf


 

 
 
When will you hear from us again? 
 
We will be back in touch a week or so before the sessions, and we will send our next newsletter – 
which will detail the information shared during the sessions – shortly after the sessions. If you have 
any questions before then, please contact the Leeds Dock Team on LeedsDock@liv-group.co.uk.  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Connor Scherer AIRPM 
Senior Property Manager 

mailto:LeedsDock@liv-group.co.uk

